
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
11:40:10	AM	
	
That	the	feed	in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	energy.	I	
am	aware	of	an	impending	20%	price	increase	from	the	1st	of	August.	
	
Brian	Rudder		

	
Postcode:	2280	
	
	




